
New Marlborough Cultural Council Meeting 
Minutes      June 11, 2020 

 
A telephonic board meeting of the New Marlborough Cultural Council was called to order at 
4:15 pm by Nancy Barbe, Chair. 
 
Attending were President Nancy Barbe, Treasurer Richard Long, Secretary Marjorie Shapiro, 
Marjorie Robbins, Louise Yohalem, Kathy Potoski, Wendy Miller, and Linda Fass.  
 
The minutes were approved unanimously. The Treasurer’s report was read and approved. 
 
Nancy went over the status of grants updating which will go ahead.  Our largest grants to Music 
and More and the Gallery, which are made through the Village Association, have been 
returned.  
 
Some programs have been postponed.  Others are going ahead through Zoom or by employing 
social distancing outdoors.   
 
Nancy spoke to Dr. John Schreiber and to Deb O’Brien at the library. Both said that they would 
not participate in Burritt Day this year due to concerns about COVID. A motion was carried to 
cancel Burritt Day this year.  
 
The composition of the Council for next year was discussed. Louise and Kathy are at the end of 
their 6- year terms. Nancy said she will stay on as President through the end of the year. We 
will try to seek new members.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 5 pm.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Marjorie Shapiro and Nancy Barbe 
 
 
 
  


